
SANDWELL METROPOLITAN BOROUGH COUNCIL 
 
The Borough Council of Sandwell (Adkins Lane, Galton Road and 
Lightwoods Hill, Smethwick) (Temporary No Waiting or Loading At 
Any Time Restriction) Order 2023 intends to temporarily prohibit any 
vehicle from waiting or loading along the following lengths of road in 
Smethwick:   
 
1) Adkins Lane – both sides –between Lightwoods Hill and 

Bearwood Road.   
 
2) Galton Road – both sides – between Hagley Road West and 

Adkins Lane.   
 
3) Lightwoods Hill – both sides – between Adkins Lane and 

Beechwood Road.   
 
The maximum duration is 18 months but the work is expected to be 
completed by 30/09/2024, effective from 01/04/2023.   
 
Purpose – ‘no waiting’ cones will be placed on all or some of the specified 
lengths of roads when events/activities are being held in Lightwoods Park or 
House, which necessitate the implementation of a temporary no waiting 
restriction to assist with safety issues and traffic flows for Sandwell MBC. 


